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Trading Update 

Ingenta plc (AIM: ING), a leading provider of software and services to the global publishing industry,  is 

pleased to confirm that trading in the six-month period to 30 June 2022 has shown a return to revenue 

growth. As a result of the difficult decisions taken by management over the last few years in reducing 

the Group’s cost base, and the hard work of our employees, the benefits of this growth have produced 

a substantial increase in margins and resultant profitability. Performance in the first half has been driven 

by a continued expansion of the Group’s Managed Services offering. 


